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Flora River National Park
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Mr BAILEY
MINISTER for CONSERVATION

Question :

Question Date : 
Member :
To :

Did  the  Conservation Commission, or its  agents,  clear  fence lines  for  the  proposed  Flora  
River  National  Park  without obtaining  the necessary certificates from the Aboriginal  Areas Protection 
Authority.

ANSWER

The  fencing was erected on this property by Scott Creek Station to  exclude stock from the river 
frontage, as a stock management requirement and to prevent further erosion of the banks.

When  an  agreement  was reached between  the  station  and  the Conservation Commission to 
relinquish this section of river  for a nature park in the following year, the fence line was accepted as 
the boundary for the park.




